Aug. 19, 2022

Timothy “Pat” Maloney
611 SE Douglas St.
Lee’s Summit, MO 64063

Ref: Parking lot use for Arcade Alley

Dear Pat,

This letter is to state that Equity Bank will allow you access to our large parking lot for your
Arcade Alley patrons to use upon completion of your outdoor space. This offer to use our
parking lot is contingent upon providing us with a copy of your liability insurance. Upon

verification of your insurance, Equity Bank will grant you use of our lot for your business
purposes.

Sincerely,

oAl

Brent Kappler
Bank Manager / Asst. Vice Pres.
Equity Bank



